
DON L. BARBER MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP  

Don Barber attended Minot State University and was active in the Mu Sigma Tau Fraternity and the 
Special Olympics program. He graduated in 1976 with a B.A. degree in Business Administration. He went 
on to a career in the metals industry. He was always grateful he had been raised in a part of this country 
where a strong work ethic prevailed. He believed in “eight hours of work for eight hours of pay.” Mr. 
Barber died January 12, 2000, from complications of Lou Gehrig’s disease. It was his wish his spirit 
continues through this scholarship.  

 


